
SPRINGFIELD UPDATE 

 

 Bookings -  We currently have 62 regular block bookings, 7 of these would be deemed as 

Commercial but they do still serve the community.  The other 55 bookings are serving people in 

the Corsham Community Area such as knit & natter, Youth Group, Dementia Friendly, Messy 

Play but to name a few as well as Sports Clubs such as Hockey and Swimming Clubs. 

              Based on the variety of bookings we have, I would say we currently have 85%                

 community/charity bookings and 15% commercial, so this is very much in favout of community 

 use. 

              There are no targets as such, our aim is to ensure there is a balance of various bookings ranging 

 from community, charity and commercial whilst maximising income. 

We strive to accommodate as many booking requests as possible, there will be times when we  get 

multiple requests for the same day and times, but we have always managed to accommodate everyone. 

 Tippett Room – An independent  childcare/nursery was due to move into this room, but they 

have since changed their mind. 

Our plan is to use this as a sensory room for SEND children, it’s very much early stages and we will 

continue to hire the room out until we are in a position to move this project forward. 

 AV charging ports – Work to be carried out early spring to install new ports. 

 

 Car park – We have had approval to get the front car park bays re-lined, as soon as we have fair 

weather conditions this will be carried out. 

Parking order has been requested – just waiting on final costings. Once approved it will be out for public 

consultation.  A maximum 3 hour stay will apply. 

 

 

 


